From:
Sent: 26 July 2017

To: LDF
Cc:
Subject: Re Peel Hall Proposed Development

| have the following concerns re the proposed development of Peel Hall:

e substantial negative impact on local traffic infrastructure;

e withdrawal of local sport and leisure land in Cinnamon Brow;

e negative impact on local primary education provision and time lag to make this good;

* yet more greenfield land surrendered to building in an area that has brown field building opportunities.

| hope these will be taken into consideration during the consultation exercise.

Thanks.






